Diane Holt

From: willvie@cableone.net

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 11:47 AM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt

Subject: Case Comment Form: Todd Williams

Name: Todd Williams
Case Number: PAC-E-19-08
Email: willvie@cableone.net
Telephone: 208-313-4358
Address: 691 N 600 E

Firth Idaho, 83236

Name of Utility Company: Rocky Mountain Power

Comment: | am concerned about Rocky Mountain Power and the proposed changes to their net metering program. |
purchased solar panels a couple of years ago and was told that because | purchased them when | did | would be
grandfathered in and would always be compensated the going rate, what customers were currently paying per kilowatt-
hour. Now | am being told of a proposed change that over a period of time | would be compensated substantially less for
the power | produce. | would not have purchased solar panels if | would have known this. It also does not seem right that
the excess power | produce can be used by Rocky Mountain Power to be resold to customers for far more than what
they are compensating me for it.| would hope the commission would do what is necessary for existing customers to stay
on Schedule 135, net metering service and not have to transition to Schedule 136, net metering service.

Thanks for your consideration of this matter.
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